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COMMUNIQUE 

 

ADMISSION OF STUDENTS UNDER THE PAKISTAN TECHNICAL 

ASSISTANCE PROGRAMME (PTAP) 

 
 
Potential candidates for a Part-Cost Scholarship under the Pakistan Technical Assistance 
Programme are requested to take note of the following instructions from the Pakistani 
Authorities: 
 

(1) Students seeking admission in MBBS/BDS are required to pass SAT II/                
or entry test of the institution concerned in Pakistan, as per condition laid 
down by Pakistan Medical & Dental Council (PMDC) and the institution 
concerned; 

 
(2) Students seeking admission in Engineering are required to pass SAT-I and 

SAT-II or entry test as may be prescribed by some of the Universities; and 
 
(3) Students are advised to initiate procedures for SAT-I and SAT-II, so that, 

by the time the offer is advertised (usually around July), students should 
already have obtained the SAT Certificates.  Failure to produce same will 
entail elimination from the competition.   
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